
Clayton Elementary      
7541 184 Street 

Surrey, B.C.  V4N 3G5  
  604-576-6411  

Principal: Mrs. L. Fenrick 
Head Secretary: Mrs. D. Copan 

Dear Cougar families, 
 
What a fantastic first couple of days.  Thank you to all who helped us stay safe by following our physical 
distancing rules and wearing their masks.  It was wonderful to have students in the building again.  We 
missed them! 
 
Teachers were working hard yesterday and today to create the classes and learning groups.  On Monday, 
students will be placed in those official classes and learn who their teacher will be. 
 
A few things for Monday and beyond:  
 

1. Monday is a regular school day.   
8:25 – Warning bell – students meet in the spots listed below 
8:30 – School day start – teachers will come and collect their students 
8:30 to 10:15 - Class 
10:15 to 10:30 – Recess 
10:30 to 11:45 – Class 
11:45 to 12:10 – Outside time 
12:10 to 12:30 – Eating time in classrooms 
12:30 to 2:30 – Class 
2:30 – dismissal 

 
2. Where to meet 

a. Grade 1’s – Undercover area 
b. Grade 2’s – outside library 
c. Grade 3’s – basketball court 
d. Grade 4’s – along the wall at the back of the school – from the gym door and along the back 

path 
e. Grade 5’s, 6’s, and 7’s – on the gravel field in the area designated 
f. Kindergartens – follow the gradual entry schedule and always meet in the undercover area 

 
3. Please make sure you are STILL subscribed to our email list.   If you have not been receiving regular 

emails from the school over the past couple of weeks, please go to the website and subscribe 
(again).  You should have received at least six emails from the school since August 24th.     

 
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/clayton 
 
Go to the bottom of the website.  Enter your email address, and then you 
will get a confirmation email.  You MUST confirm your subscription to 
receive the emails.    To read what has been sent, click on the VIEW ALL 
button, and you will see all newsletters.   
 
 
 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/clayton


4. What to bring:  
a. School supplies if you have them – you can still order supplies from School Start by going 

online at www.schoolstart.ca. The supply lists are on our website under the Parent tab if you 
would like to buy them on your own.  Please do not worry about having everything all at 
once or on Monday.  Also, please call and talk to the office if purchasing school supplies is a 
financial burden.  We CAN help you out! 

b. Snack and Lunch – Reminder that parents are NOT allowed to drop off food during the day 
c. Water bottle – our water fountains are not going to be open for use, but the water bottle 

filling stations ARE open 
 

5. Reminder:  
a. Parents and guardians will not be permitted into the building or classrooms unless there is an 

emergency.  Please call the office at 604-576-6411 if you need anything.  If you need to 
consult with the Principal or a teacher, please contact us, and we can make an appointment 
to talk on the phone or virtually.  

b. Any adult on our school property needs to be wearing a mask.   Masks for students are 
recommended but not required for when they are outside of their learning group.   

 
Please know that I am always here to assist you, listen, and work with you in the best interest of all the 
children.  This is a strange year for sure, and I genuinely believe that if we all work together, we can make it 
a great one.   
 
We’re looking so forward to officially starting regular school on Monday.  Have a great weekend, and enjoy 
the sun.   
 
Take care, 
 
Lauretta Fenrick 
Principal, Clayton Elementary 

http://www.schoolstart.ca/

